
From:   Christopher Imlay   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   March 06, 2013

Subject:   FCC File No. 0173-EX-ST-2013
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Greetings. Per the request of Mr. Benham Ghaffari of the Commission's Staff, the following person will be
the on-site &quot;stop buzzer&quot; point of contact for this STA during operation:

Mr. Joel Berger, Kenwood Research and Development
Cell number: 678-449-8879

Mr. Berger will be on-site and available at all times to terminate operation immediately in case of an
interference complaint.

Thank you for your help.

Chris Imlay
Kenwood Regulatory Counsel
14356 Cape May Road
Silver Spring, Maryland 20904-6011
301-384-5525 telephone
301-384-6384 facsimile
BFITPC@AOL.COM


